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Shriya Swaminathan

From: Colleen M Ference-Burke <ferenceb@uwm.edu>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 12:40 PM
To: Kaylie Flaugher
Subject: Re: Public Records Request
Attachments: PETA record request.pdf

Hi Kaylie, 
 
I am attaching the records responsive to your request.  The IRB office indicated that 65 of the animals on the attached 
census sheets were euthanized due to COVID restrictions on personnel in the labs. The rest were euthanized in 
accordance with their approved IACUC protocols. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Colleen 
 
Colleen Ference-Burke 
Public Records Custodian 
University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee 
ferenceb@uwm.edu 
Phone/TEAMS: (414) 251-7983  

From: Public-records <public-records-bounces@uwm.edu> on behalf of Kaylie Flaugher via Public-records <public-
records@uwm.edu> 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 2:22 PM 
To: Kathryn H Amato <amatok@uwm.edu>; public-records <public-records@uwm.edu> 
Subject: Public Records Request  
  
Dear Ms. Amato,  
 
Please find enclosed a request for public records made on behalf of People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals (PETA) 
pursuant to the Wisconsin Public Records Law [Wis. Stat. §§ 19.31-19.39].  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kaylie Flaugher (she/her) 
Executive Assistant to the Vice Presidents 
Laboratory Investigations Department 
People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals (PETA) 


